

INFANT LEARNING NEWS

Monday 9th – Friday 13th September

www.longlane.w-berks.sch.uk

office@longlane.w-berks.sch.uk

@LL Primary





This week's learning

Year 1

This week in Year 1 we have started our Read Write Inc groups. The children have impressed me with their blending and reading skills. We have had some lovely sentence writing too! We have continued to create pages for our scrap books, drawing and writing about our families and homes. In maths we have been forming numbers accurately and writing number names. In science, we have been labelling the different parts of our bodies.

Year 2

We have continued to share our summer challenges and have started planning work for next week about creating a time capsule which we will open again at the end of Year Two. In English we read My Brother by Anthony Browne. Anthony Browne is our author of the month and we have been reading many of his stories during story time. Why don't you look out for them in the library and at home? In maths we used Numicon and practised our careful counting skills, linking numerals to quantity.

Important information

- Please ensure PE kits are in school every day and all items are clearly labelled.
- Year 1 and Year 2 eat their lunch together and this year both classrooms are **nut and egg free zones** as we have children with severe allergies. We appreciate your co-operation.
- Children are not permitted to wear nail varnish in school.
- Many children have returned to school with lovely new shoes that have shoe laces. Please spend time at home practising tying shoe laces, it is a tricky thing to master but we will certainly praise and reward those who are trying their best to master this skill.
- If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher.